
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS FROM THE TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING ON SEPTEMBER 08, 2022 

 

 

SAN CARLOS PARK FIRE DISTRICT 

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 
 

 

MINUTES FROM SEPTEMBER 8, 2022 TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING: 

Commissioner Weinbaum opened the Tentative Budget hearing of September 8, 2022 at 6:05 p.m. 

Pledge of Allegiance, Moment of Silence  

 

ROLL CALL 

Commissioner Craig Weinbaum, Commissioner Steve Tokarz, Commissioner Matt Fields and Commissioner 

Mark Stirns were present. Fire Chief Cambareri and Secretary Jennifer Bossi were also present. Commissioner 

Darleen Hathaway had an excused absence.  

 

TENTATIVE BUDGET 

 

Fire Chief Cambareri began the hearing with his budget summary recommending the same millage from the 

proposed 2.7500 to a tentative millage of 2.7500.  After reviewing the variances from the proposed to the 

tentative budget figures, Chief Cambareri completed the Tentative Budget presentation for 2022-2023.  

 

PUBLIC INPUT 

Mr. Everett Glover addressed the Board and asked that the District lower the millage for taxpayers either this 

year or the next.  

 

Commissioner Tokarz wanted it on the record that he agreed with Mr. Glover and wanted to lower the millage 

this year to give taxpayers some relief.  

 

Discussion ensued.  

 

After discussion, the Board moved to adopt the 2022-2023 Tentative Millage Rate and Budget. 

 

Commissioner Fields moved to adopt the 2022-2023 Tentative Budget at the 2.7500 Tentative Millage Rate. 

Commissioner Stirns seconded. The motion was voted upon, the ayes have it and the motion carried with 

three ayes from Commissioner Weinbaum, Stirns and Fields and one nay from Commissioner Tokarz.  

 

Commissioner Fields moved to adopt the 2022-2023 ad valorem taxes with the Tentative Budget of 

$19,705,584.00, Commissioner Stirns seconded. The motion was voted upon, the ayes have it and the 

motion carried with three ayes from Commissioner Weinbaum, Stirns and Fields and one nay from 

Commissioner Tokarz.  

  

With no further question, Commissioner Weinbaum adjourned the hearing at 6:29 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Commissioner Matt Fields 

Secretary 


